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Administrative Staff from CCE Visited Taiwan University and Cheng Kung University

The Online History Gallery of CCE Opened
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From July 3rd to July 10th, 10 administrative staff from CCE 
visited Taiwan University and Cheng Kung University. The 
delegation was warmly welcomed by the two universities. Meetings 
and campus tours were arranged during the visit. The curriculum 
system setting, teaching management system, double degree 
programs and student exchange programs were also discussed in 
meetings with counterparts from universities in Taiwan.

On May 18th, the Online History Gallery of College of Civil Engineering opened formally. As one of best civil 
engineering discipline in China, College of Civil Engineering, Tongji University will celebrate its centenary in 2014. 
The Online History Gallery of College of Civil Engineering opened as an early present to the ceremony. It shows the 
glorious development of CCE by articles, photos and videos and set up a platform for Tongji Alumni to communicate 
with each other.
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Taiwan Summer Camp Completed Successfully

The 7th Tongji-KAIST Summer School Completed Successfully

8 Students from CCE joined the 2012 Hong Kong Polytechnic University Summer School

The 2012 Students Summer Internship Concluded Successfully

Tongji- HK PolyU Summer Course Held in Tongji

From July 23rd to 28th, the delegation consisted of 23 students 
and teachers from CEE visited Taiwan University, Feng Chia 
University, Cheng Kung University, and well-known cultural 
landscapes and factories in Taiwan.

The Taiwan summer camp deepened mutual communication 
between Taiwan and mainland China. It expanded the horizon of 
our students and established friendship across the straits. 

From July 24th to August 6th, the 7th Tongji-KAIST Summer 
School was held in Tongji University. 16 students from Tongji 
University and 17 students from KAIST joined the Summer 
School.

Lectures (in English) were held to make sure that the students have 
a better understanding of civil engineering. Professors from both 
universities made brief introductions to frontier knowledge and 
practical projects in their lectures. Culture tour was also arranged 
during the summer school. Students were deeply impressed by the 
Chinese culture and Shanghai’s modern development via visiting 
Zhouzhuang, Oriental Pearl TV Tower, Shanghai Yangtze River 
Tunnel Bridge and Shanghai World Financial Center. 

From August 20th to 26th, 42 students from all over the world 
joined the 2012 FCE Summer School in Hong Kong Polytechnic 
University (PolyU). 60% of them are from Mainland China. 
Among them, 12 students are from Tongji University (8 from CCE, 
3 from College of Economics and Management and 1 from College 
of Transportation Engineering). Students from Iceland, United 
States, UK, Canada, Australia, Spain, Italy, Greece and India also 
took part in the summer school.

On the night of August 20th, Prof. Teng Jinguang, Dean of FCE 
and Prof. Li Xiangdong, Vice Dean of FCE made the welcome 
speech in the opening ceremony. In the coming week, 12 
workshops, themed in Urban Planning and Management, Energy 
Saving Technology and GPS were arranged by professors from 4 
different faculties for the students. Laboratory visits and Cultural 
visits were also included in the schedule. 

The summer school promoted the communication between students 
from different culture and helped students to have a deeper 
understanding of Hong Kong.

From July 4th to August 27th, more than 800 students from CCE 
joined the 2012 Summer Internship in Hangzhou and Lin’an. 
The internship is one of the Required Courses for all students. 
It combines theoretical knowledge with engineering practice, 
expands students' horizon and insight and lays a solid foundation 
for their further study. After the internship, the students had a 
deeper understanding of engineering.

From July 15th to 28th, Tongji-PolyU Summer Course, themed 
Construction for Better Living, was held successfully in Tongji. 
The Summer course was hosted by CCE and co-organized by 
College of Economics and Management (CEM), College of 
Machinery Engineering (CME) and College of Surveying and 
Geographic Information (CSGI).

On the morning of July 16th, President Pei Gang and Poly-U 
Deputy President and Provost Prof. Philip Chan attended the 
opening ceremony of the summer course and gave the welcome 
speech individually. Prof. Gu Xianglin, Dean of CCE hosted the 
ceremony. Prof. Huang Hongwei, Vice Dean of CCE, Prof. Huo 
Jiazhen, Dean of CEM, Prof. Yin Yaobao, Dean of CME, Prof. 
Tong Xiaohua, Dean of CSGI and 80 undergraduates from Tongji 
and HKPoly-U attended the ceremony. 

In the evening of July 16th, Prof. Chen Yiyi, Vice President of 
Tongji University attended the welcome dinner and wished that 
comprehensive exchange and cooperation would be carried out 
between Poly-U and Tongji. Prof. Philip Chan, Prof. Albert Chan 
of the College of Construction and Environment at Poly-U and 
Prof. Gu Xianglin, Dean of the College of Civil Engineering at 
Tongji University delivered warm speeches respectively.

During the two weeks, the students attended lectures held by 
professors from both universities and visited the construction 
site of Shanghai Tower, the Shanghai World EXPO and Shanghai 
Urban Planning Exhibition Center. 15 PHD students joined the 
Summer Course as class tutors.
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